FIRST AID COURSE - APPLICATION FORM

Applications are invited from those involved in Girlguiding to apply for the
First Aid Course to be held on Saturday 21° November 2015.

The Course is available
Both to those new to First Aid, and also to those renewing their qualification.

Places will be allocated on the principle of the first 20 applications received.

The cost of the Course is £15.00 for members and helpers involved with Units in
Girlguiding K & D; and £20.00 for visitors.

Cheques should be made payable to Girlguiding, Kincardine and Deeside,
Please enclose your cheque with this application.

Date — Saturday November 21 2015.
Venue - St Ternan’s Church, MUCHALLS, AB39 3PP
Time-9.30a.m.-4.30 p.m.

Please come in uniform and bring a packed lunch — Teas and coffees will be provided.

Please complete the Booking Form, and return it, with your cheque by Monday November ot
2015

To — Anne Kelley

24. St. Nathalan Crescent

Banchory AB31 5YU

Tel. 01330 823480.

E mail — annekelley24@gmail.com

| would like to apply for the First Aid Course to be held on Saturday November 21st 2015 at
St Ternan’s Church, MUCHALLS from 9.30 a.m. - 4.30 p.m.
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(Cheque enclosed)



